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I have been driving taxis for around eight years and I have 
always been able to make a decent income from it. Over the 
last year, I have seen a decrease in my income partly due to 
the illegal Uber service. 

Many other drivers and myself are sitting on ranks watching the 
illegal taxis take our work. This makes us very upset as we are 
under so many rules and laws. Fines, when they happen, 
seem to have no effect. 

Demerit points would be a good way to stop them breaking the 
law. 

Ernest Haworth 
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